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Circular No.EPS/61/2018-19

To: Members of the Council

Sub: Revised All Industry Rates of Duty Drawback

Dear Member,

As you are aware, the Government has revised the All Industry Rates (AIRs) of
Duty Drawback vide Notification No.95/2018-Custosm (N.T) dated 6.12.2018
which will be effective from 19.12.2018.

In this regard, the Government has issued Circular No.52/2018- Customs dated
12.12.2018 stating that the “Drawback Committee constituted by the Central
Government has been mandated to give a supplementary report on the basis
of representations received after the revised rates are notified”.

We would, therefore, request you to please send us data and supporting
documents (product wise) in case the Duty Drawback rates are required to be
increased.  Please send us the data / supporting documents by courier or on
the E-mail IDs ravikumar@texprocil.org / vimal@texprocil.org  on or
before December 26, 2018.

Also, please note the following while exporting under the Duty drawback
Scheme :

(1) For claiming the Duty Drawback amounts, the relevant Drawback tariff
number should be suffixed with “B”. For instance, for export goods covered
under tariff item (TI) 630201, the Drawback tariff no. should be declared as
630201B on the shipping bills and all other relevant documents.
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(2) Necessary caution should be exercised to ensure that there are no
mismatch of declarations made in the product details and the Drawback details
on the shipping bills.

A copy of Circular No. 52/2018-Customs dated December 12, 2018 is enclosed
herewith (click here).  

We would request you to please take a note of the above and do the needful.

In case, you need any clarification in this regard, please get in touch with us.

Thanking You,

A. Ravi Kumar  
Joint Director

TEXPROCIL
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